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Newsletter No: 26 

Date: 10th April 2018 
 

Welcome back…we hope you all had a lovely Easter and didn’t eat too much chocolate…or Easter 
Jelly Chicks!! 

 

Last Choir Singing Competition 

Well done to our School Choir who took part in the regional finals of the ‘Last Choir Singing’ competition 

just before the Easter Break. Unfortunately, this year, they didn’t make it through to the finals but 

performed brilliantly on the night…and ‘did us proud!!’ Have a look at our school website or our Facebook 

page for all the photos!! 

http://tarletonholytrinity.org/last-choir-singing-competition-23rd-march-2018/ or  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/tarletonholytrinity/photos/?tab=album&album_id=578519575847807 

 

The choir’s next performance is at the Rose Queen Coffee evening, which takes place this Friday (see the 

flyer below). Please can all choir shirts be cleaned and ready for the evening. If your child cannot attend 

on the Friday night, please can we have choir shirts returned to school as soon as possible. Thanks!! 

 

Library Books 

There are still one or two library books which have not yet been returned to school. If your child / 

children have library books at home, please can they return them to school tomorrow – then Mrs Birkby 

can do a bit of a tidy and a stock take. Thanks!! 
 

 

Attendance Figures 

During the week just before the Easter Break, 163 (out of 181) of our children managed to achieve 100% 

attendance. During the same week four pupils were late for at least one session of school. 

...and well done to Mrs Birkby’s Year 1 class who were the Best Attending Class of the week!! 

 

Mrs Birkby’s class were also the best attending Class of the Spring Term 2018 – That means that this 

Friday (13th April), Year 1 can have a day off wearing their school uniform and can come in their own 

clothes!! They will also get their certificate on Friday!! 
 

Also during next Friday’s Worship we will also be applauding those children who have not missed one day of 

school during the Spring Term 2018...i.e. our 100% attendees!! Well done to: 

Reception Rebecca, Harry B, Imogen, Isabelle, Amelia HP, Zakariyya, Amelia L, Joseph, Amelia S, 

Luke, Ruby, Harry S, John and Luca. 

Year 1 Hannah, Noah, Chloe, Raymond, Ava H, Idris, Charlotte, Hugo, Emily, Ita, Daisy, Ella and 

Ivy. 

Year 2 Matthew, Iris, Rosey, Oakly, Amelia, Maisie, Lucy I, George, Jack, James, Daisy, Max 

and Joshua. 

Year 3 Peter, Olivia, Lily, Owen, Oliver, Samarra, Charlie, Oscar, Ava, Maisy and Jessica S. 

Year 4 Jessica B, Olivia, Milly, Reggie, Jessica P and Jake 

Year 5 Callum, Cameron, Jessica, Gracie, Seraphina, Matthew and Grace 

Year 6 Billy, Matthew, Katie, Katie Ann, Alfie, Finlay, Ewan, Rachel, Robert, Amelia, Emily, 

Jamie, Jemima and Callum 

 

http://tarletonholytrinity.org/last-choir-singing-competition-23rd-march-2018/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/tarletonholytrinity/photos/?tab=album&album_id=578519575847807


 

 

 

 

This list is an amazing 78 children who never missed one day of school during a term – 19 more than this 

time last year!! 

 

Our Worship Theme for this Week is...            Team Point Winners for last week: 

Let’s Celebrate                                               Ribble 
 

Sport Relief Sponsored ‘A Mile a Day’ 

Just before the Easter break we completed A Mile a Day to raise money for this year’s Sport Relief 

Charity Event. Please can all sponsor monies be collected and sent to school by next Friday (20th April) so 

that we can send the money off to the Sport Relief Charity.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also… 

See below for information on: 

1. This Friday’s Rose Queen Coffee Evening 

2. …and an invitation to attend an event at the Hesketh Bank Christian Centre.  

One of our parents volunteers at PEEP - an educational programme for pre-school children at the 

Christian Centre in Hesketh Bank.  

On 21st April they are celebrating their tenth birthday, and want to invite families who’ve attended 

PEEP over the past ten years to come along. 

 

Thanks for reading…yours sincerely, 
 

                                                 

 

 

Stephen B. Smith  

(Headteacher) 
 

Did you know… 

As long as it is not a ‘Leap Year’… 10th April is the 100th day of the year!! 

The 10th April is also Daisy Ridley’s Birthday, Steven Seagal’s Birthday, Omar Sharif’s Birthday (all 

actors)…and my big sister’s Birthday…Happy Birthday Helen!! 

Other Sporting Updates at THT: 

Some sporting fixtures for your diary: 

Cross country for Years 5/6 on 20th April 

Year 3/4 tennis on 24th April 

Relay for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 on 26th April 

More details regarding the events etc. will come to you nearer the time. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rose Queen  
Coffee Evening    

Friday 13TH APRIL  
 

6pm  AT  TARLETON BOWLING CLUB 

£1 
      Children Free 

The Rose Queen Committee hope you will join both the retinues at their annual  

Coffee Evening, when cheques will be presented to our two primary schools. 

 

Delicious home made Cake Stall 

Fresh local Salad and Vegetables 

Fabulous Tombola 

Exciting Raffle   
 

Delightful Entertainment by pupils of 

Tarleton Holy Trinity 

& 

Mere Brow Primary 

We would welcome any offers of help, please 



 

 

 

 

 speak to any member of the committee or phone 

Karen Rimmer (chair) on 813693 

Janet Lynd (secretary) on 815231 
 
 

 

 

 


